
 

 

Career and Technical Education Programs 

Career and Technical Education (CTE) programs provide the foundational training necessary for 
Seminole County Public Schools (SCPS) students to continue their post-secondary education and career 
pathways. CTE courses are invaluable resources for preparing students for life beyond high school 
including post-secondary training, college and employment. These programs provide SCPS students with 
rigorous, real-world learning opportunities.  

We offer CTE programs in the following areas: 

 Art, Design and Media  
 Business  
 Computer Sciences and Technology 
 Construction and Industrial Technology 
 Engineering  
 Health and Sciences  
 Hospitality and Tourism  
 Teaching, Learning and Leadership  
 Transportation and Mechanics  

Educational Equity - Notice of Nondiscrimination 

It is the policy of the School Board of Seminole County, Florida, that no employee, student, or applicant 
shall - on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, marital status, age, religion, genetic 
information, or any other basis prohibited by law - be excluded from participating in, be denied the 
benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination and harassment under any educational programs, 
activities, or in any employment conditions, policies, or practices conducted by the District. Additionally, 
the School board of Seminole County provides equal access to public school facilities for the Boy Scouts 
of America and other designated youth groups as required by 34 C.F.R. 108.6. 

The Seminole County School District's Career and Technical Programs are open to all eligible secondary 
school students in the District and are committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in employment and 
educational opportunity. Lack of English language skills will not be a barrier to admission and 
participation. The District may assess each student's ability to benefit from specific programs through 
placement tests and counseling, and if necessary, will provide services or referrals to better prepare 
students for successful participation. 

Every employee, student, or applicant for employment at Seminole County Public Schools has a solemn 
right to be treated fairly, equally, equitably, and with dignity. If for any reason you - the employee, 
student, or applicant for employment - find that you have been victimized by acts of discrimination and 
or harassment, whether intentional or unintentional, you are strongly encouraged to file an Educational 
Equity Complaint or Grievance with the Educational Equity Administrator, or any county or school-level 
administrator. All such complaints must be immediately forwarded to the Educational Equity 
Administrator for dissemination, action, and resolution. Forward to: SCPS Educational Equity 
Administrator, Seminole County Public Schools, Educational Support Center, 400 E. Lake Mary Blvd., 
Sanford, FL 32773-7127. (407) 320-0148 

https://www.scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/epathways/career-technical-education/programs/

